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"We have a purpose and 
vision that is strong & focused"

Celebrating 20 years 

of excellent service to 

Southern Oregon! 
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We’ve hit a new milestone – 20 wonderful 

years of service to Southern Oregon!  

A lot can happen in 20 years, and we want to 

hear from you!  

Let us know how we are doing or share with us 

your favorite CCM memory and be entered in 

a drawing for a $25 Amazon gift card! 

To enter in the drawing, submit your comment 

or memory to our website between now and 

September 30th.  

Entry instructions:  

1) Visit our website at 

www.connectionscm.org 

2) Hover over the “CONNECT” button at 

the top of the right side of the webpage 

and select “Contact Us”   

3) Send us your comment or memory using 

the “Leave us a message” portal 

 

Need assistance? Give us a call 541.672.9140 

http://www.connectionscm.org/
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Keeping Current  

Reminder: Our doors are still 

closed to the public due to the 

COVID-19 pandemic, however, 

staff are available via phone or 

video call.  

We look forward to the day 

when we can safely reopen. 

Until then, we hope everyone is 

doing their best to stay safe 

during these unprecedented 

times.  

Remember, the best way to 

prevent illness is to wash your 

hands often, wear a mask in 

public settings or when in close 

quarters with those outside of 

your immediate household, and 

practice social distancing.  

Vaccines for COVID-19 are also 

widely available. If you are 

interested in getting a vaccine 

but don’t know where to go,  

contact your PA. They can assist 

you in locating a clinic in your 

area or provide information on 

how to contact your Local 

Public Health Authority.  

 

 
         By Robin Mouser 

 

 

 

 

 

“Twenty years now 

Where they go? 

Twenty years 

I don't know 

I sit and I wonder sometimes 

Where they've gone” 
(Bob Segar – Like a Rock) 

 

 

August 27, 2001, Southern Oregon Regional 

Brokerage formed as a nonprofit corporation in 

Oregon.  We’ve been going strong ever since.   

Over the last 2 decades there have been many 

changes.  Rules. Services. Technology. Staff. 

Locations.  Even our name. We are now known  

as Connections Case Mgmt.  

The one thing that has not changed is our 

commitment to providing customers and their 

families the highest level of service possible.   

All of us at Connections Case Mgmt look forward 

to continuing serving persons with I/DD in 

Douglas, Coos, Curry and Klamath Falls over the 

next 20 years and beyond.  

 

Sincerely,  

Robin Mouser 

 

 



 

 

 

 

We updated our website 

Whether you are a customer, 

provider, or just looking for 

information about Brokerage  

Services, you can find all this  

and more on our website at 

www.connectionscm.org 

 

Open People 
 

Open People is a peer-to-peer 

group named and operated by  

     Upcoming Events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have you heard of Open 

People? 

Open People is a peer-to-peer 

group named and operated 

by adults with developmental 

and intellectual disabilities. The 

purpose of the group is for 

CCM customers to come 

together in a safe environment 

to overcome barriers, build 

confidence, and encourage 

self-advocacy through 

communication, teamwork, 

and problem solving – all while 

having fun and forming 

friendships. 

• Connections Case Mgmt 

20 year anniversary Drive 

Thru event 
o Coos Bay, Friday, September 24th 

between 1-3 pm at the new office.   

445 Elrod Avenue. 

o Curry, Tuesday, September 28th 

between 1-3 pm at Azalea Park at 

Kid’s Town. 

o Douglas Tuesday, September 28th 

between 1-3pm 

o Klamath Friday, September 24th 

between 1-3 pm in back parking 

lot. 

Come celebrate with us!  We will be handing 

out Connections Swag and Ice cream.  Please 

remember to stay in your vehicle!  Our staff will 

be wearing gloves and masks for your 

protection.   

We look forward to seeing everyone! 

 

 Serving Southern Oregon                

with excellence 

2001 - 2021 

http://www.connectionscm.org/


 
Connections Case Mgmt 

2930 NE Stephens Street 

Roseburg, OR  97470 
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Welcome Fall! 


